
Homework Policy 
 

The purpose of homework is for 
students to practice what was 
introduced to them at school. HW 
should not be stressful and should not 
take away from after-school 
activities or family time. It can be 
used as an opportunity to engage with 
your child about what they are 
learning. 
 
The Facts: 
 Students will have homework 

Monday-Thursday 
 

 HW schedule will be provided 
with the weekly newsletter 
 

 Assignments will alternate 
between Phonics and Math 
 

 Students are encouraged to 
read for 20 mins. each night 
 

 HW will not be graded 
 

 If students have access to 
technology at home, they may 
do i-Ready or read books on 
MyON 

 
 
If you have any questions or 
concerns, please reach out! 
 
Shine bright, 

Ms. Kelly 
ClassDojo 
kellyka@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us 
TRE 706.796.4658 

http://www.classdojo.com/

